
 
 
 
 

 
 

Train up a child in the way he should go and when he is old he will not depart from it. – Proverbs 22:6 

 
 

2244 Clark Avenue     Long Beach, California 90815    Tel (562) 597-2814    Fax (562)597-1396     info@bethany-school.org 
 

 

April 30, 2020 

 

 

Dear Bethany Parent, 

 

Due to the corona virus and its impact, the eighth grade East Coast trip has been postponed for 

this school year.  The rescheduled date is May 13th – 20th, 2021.  Mrs. Beck has spoken with all 

of the schools our graduating 8th grade class is slated to attend in the fall and they are open to 

your child traveling at that time. 

 

If you are opposed to your child attending the trip please contact Mrs. Beck at (562) 618-7885. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Tonia Hill, M.A. 

Principal 

 

 


